Rio Algom Mining LLC

Document Control Desk

Director

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC

20555-0001

Re:  Rio Algom Mining LLC — Ambrosia Lake West Mill
License SUA-1473, Docket No. 40-8905
Semiannual Effluent Report — Second Halif 2021

Dear Director,

In accordance with license condition #19 of source matenal license SUA-1473 and the Rio Algom
Mining LLC (RAML) Radiation Protection and Environmental Monitoring Program Manual, RAML is
providing the second half of 2021 Semiannual Effluent Report for its Ambrosia Lake West mill.

In a letter dated December 14, 2016 . the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
agreed in part with a RAML request to winnnawe venam routine environmental monitoring tasks since
the site has been mostly reclaimed. As a result, routine monitoring for environmental external dose,
sediment, vegetation, and surface soil has been discontinued and data for these media are no longer
being reported. Likewise, in a letter dated December 20, 2017 , the NRC agreed with
RAML'’s proposal to terminate environmental monitoring for rauwacuve paniculates in air. RAML
terminated this monitoring on December 31, 2017.

lepicts monitoring locations, and orovides the second half of 2021 environmental
muruing results for radon-222 in ambient arr.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at (505)
317-4416.

Respectfully,

Michael Schierman
Radiation Safety Officer
H3 Environmental, LLC

cc: Ms. Sandra Ross (RAML)

Mr. Thomas Lancaster (NRC)
NRC Region IV Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

P.O. Box 218, Grants, NM USA 87020 —Tel: 520.719.4167










